
COVID 19: IMPORTANT MIB MEMBER ADVISORY 

DIVIDEND – DIRECT DEPOSIT DELAYED 

March 24, 2020 
 

 

 

Unfortunately, direct deposit of dividend/distribution has been delayed due to 

challenges processing bank information. 

Most Members should receive funds in their bank accounts no later than end of day, 

Wednesday, March 25th. 

 

For some members, we have insufficient or inaccurate banking information.   

Best efforts will be made to contact those individual Members to inform them that they 

will be receiving a cheque in the mail.  This decision had to be made to avoid delaying 

direct deposit of dividend / distribution for all members.  There will be NO option to pick 

up cheques at the Band Office. 

 

We have not received completed distribution forms for all Members.  Please encourage 

all family and friends to complete their forms and submit them as soon as possible.   

Members who are able to submit their forms now will receive a cheque in the mail. 

 

These are challenging and stressful times for us all.  We recognize that many Members 

are relying on access to these extra financial resources, and staff are working very hard 

to process the early release of distribution, as soon as possible.  We thank you for your 

patience and understanding.  We are doing the best we can with a limited amount of 

staff. 

 

Contact: 

If you have any questions regarding this process, please do not hesitate to contact Krista 

Point or Jocelyn Campbell-Axson (Josh) at 604-263-3261. 

 

Please help spread the word to family and friends about this process!   
Above all, stay safe and practice social distancing and self-isolate as much as possible. 

 

 

hay čxʷ q̓ə! 


